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As an international student enrolled in a full-time program at Seneca, you have

mandatory health insurance (covered by Morcare) included as a charge in your tuition fees.
You will be automatically included in the health insurance plan for the current academic year
(September 1, 2022 to August 31, 2023), depending on your program start date.

Visit Morcare Info Booth in-person to speak to representatives from Morcare for any
questions you have regarding your health insurance. The Morcare Info Booth will be
available at The Service Hub at

Newnham Campus, Wednesday, May 17 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Markham/SIA campus Thursday, May 18 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.


https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/shona-dias
https://www.senecacollege.ca/international/support/health-services/health-insurance.html
https://morcare.ca/your-space
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/71/fees-and-payments/home

